
 

CITY of BRISBANE 
 Council Subcommittee Update 

 

From April 27th, 2024, to May 10th, 2024 

 
Liaisons to the Complete Streets Safety Committee    5/1  Cunningham, Mackin 
The liaisons joined the Committee members during the CSSC to review their draft 2024 CSSC 
workplan. The liaisons gave direction to the committee such as combining some of the items 
into one that pertain to driving safety. They also discussed the AB 413 project and steps moving 
forward. 
 
Public Art Advisory Committee   5/6  Cunningham, Davis 
The Committee met with the Nine dot Art consultants who are working on the City’s Public Art 
Master Planning process.  The consultants drafted a public art survey for the committee to 
review. The committee gave direction to the consultants. The survey will be released to 
residents and local businesses in the next couple of weeks.  
 
Planning Issues Subcommittee   5/7  Cunningham, Mackin 
The subcommittee had questions regarding the processing of permits and how certain issues 
are handled. Staff will follow up on some of the concerns. Staff also let the councilmembers 
know that a new permit system is scheduled to be launched in August 2024, which will assist in 
permit tracking. The subcommittee also asked staff to advertise to the residents again 
regarding SMC Alert and signing up to follow city issued alerts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Upcoming Subcommittees: 
 
Charter Cities & Elections Subcommittee  5/13 2:30pm Davis, Lentz 
 
Public Art Advisory Committee   6/17 4:30pm Cunningham, Davis 
 


